
This course is ideal for anyone 

involved in the implementation of BIM 

within their organization, including 

managers, senior staff and directors 

in building and infrastructure 

projects.

Who should attend?

Book this course online by visiting 
bsigroup.com/training or call us today on +44 345 086 9000

• Identify the key benefits of implementing

  Business Information Modelling 

• Understand how to effectively embed

  BIM processes within your business

• Develop a plan and determine the 

  resources required for implementation  

• Apply industry good practice across 

  your supply chain

• Discover a variety of strategic and 

  technical solutions from implementing

  BIM

• Create a change management 

  programme in line with BIM

• Analyse and dissect the barriers to BIM 

  in relation to building and construction.

How will I benefit? 

• Main cultural and technical 

  barriers in BIM Adoption and how

  to overcome these

• Embedding new BIM processes

  and procedures

• How BIM enables growth by 

  offering a value added solution 

• Supporting Change Management

  processes

• Changes in systems and procedures

  enabling BIM processes to be 

  undertaken effectively and within

  organizational financial structure.

 What will I learn?

BIM Implementation
One day course 
Many businesses have already started implementing 

Building Information Modelling (BIM). For those yet to 

begin their journey, this can often seem a complicated 

task. Develop the knowledge and skill required to 

effectively implement BIM across your organization 

and supply chain.

?

BSI Training Academy  



We don’t just train you to meet 
standards – we create them. 
As the world’s first National 
Standards Body and a founding 
member of ISO, no one knows 
standards like BSI. Our expert 
knowledge means a lot and 
when you train with us, you 
benefit from this expertise.

Our high impact accelerated 
learning approach is proven to 
fast-track learning by improving 
knowledge retention and skill 
application. This course is 
activity-based, resulting in a 
deeper understanding of material 
and greater impact on job 
performance.

Our knowledge Our approach

Our training courses will give 
you the knowledge and skills to 
embed the standards that matter 
to you the most. To promote your 
professional development, you’ll 
receive a personalized BSI 
Training Academy certificate 
that’s recognized worldwide.

Our tutors are the best in the 
business. As experienced 
assessors, they’ll transfer the 
knowledge you need to embed 
standards into your organization 
and develop them through 
continual improvement. 

Your expertiseOur tutors

Book today by visiting bsigroup.com/training

BSI Training Academy 

  
Agenda

• Welcome & introductions

• Course benefits

• Aims, objectives & structure

• Change management: Analyzing

  current methods

• Barriers to BIM  

• Behavioural economics & the way 

  in which we interact

• Collaborative processes in relation 

  to BIM

• Strategic, managerial & technical 

  solutions to implementing BIM

• New communication techniques to

  engage with supply chain members

• Promote & market the capability of

  your organization in regard to BIM

• Creating a training strategy  

• Managing a training programme

• Reflection & feedback

Kitemark Court, Davy Avenue, 

Knowlhill, Milton Keynes, MK5 8PP

T:+44 345 086 9000

E: training@bsigroup.com   


